
5 BUS PARTNERSHIP FUND UPDATE 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Operational Services providing an update on the progress of 
the Bus Partnership Project and outlining the next steps and timescales 
for the project. 

 It was recommended that the panel note the progress of the Bus 
Partnership Project and the timelines expected for completion. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 

 


